
 

 

 

Through June 30, 2023, if you successfully 

complete our in-house training program 

and obtain your CDL with a “P” 

endorsement, we will pay you a retention 

bonus if you stay! * 

MTM is an equal opportunity M/F/H/V employer and supports a drug and alcohol-free workplace. 

 

THE 1ST INSTALLMENT OF $750 WILL BE PAID 180 

CALENDAR DAYS AFTER THE DATE YOU 

SUCCESSFULLY OBTAINED YOUR “P” ENDORSED 

CDL. 

THE 2ND INSTALLMENT OF $1250 WILL BE PAID 

ONE YEAR AFTER THE DATE YOU SUCCESSFULLY 

OBTAINED YOUR “P” ENDORSED CDL.  

 

 

✓ Effective June 1, 2022, this bonus training program applies to both Trolley operator and 

Fixed Route operator candidates who are successfully hired. 

✓ In order to be eligible for this retention bonus, you must be actively working at the time 

each bonus installment is paid.  

✓ If you terminate employment or are no longer operating a Fixed Route or Trolley vehicle 

within one year after completing training, you will be required to pay back any installment 

payments you have received, and you forfeit the right to any further payment. 

✓ Payments are subject to applicable tax withholdings and deductions. 

 
* Maintenance employees who train under this program are excluded. MATAplus operators trained in-house are 

also excluded from this bonus as they are covered under a different bonus program. Rehires may now be eligible 

as of 5/1/2022, subject to certain restrictions. See your Acknowledgment Form for details. 

 

 


